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Ashfield Civic Centre, 260 Liverpool Road, Ashfield 2131 

Meeting summary 

The meeting commenced at 6.15pm. 

Present 
Staff Community members Councillors 
Glenn Redmayne - Convenor Stacey Touma - Chair  
Simon Watts Meg Alwyn  
Barbara Becker Kerrie Lorimer  
Richard Griffiths Wendy Banfield  
 Iris Loudon  
 Angelo Arulanandam  
 Vera-Ann Hannaford  
 Melanie Werner  

Apologies 
Julia Phillips, Emily Dash, Jamie De Paulo, Sarah Houbolt, Holly Craig, Hannah Solomons, 
Charlie Murray, Liam James 

 

Disclosure of interest  

There were no disclosures or conflicts of interest. 

Previous minutes 

The minutes of the 2 May 2019 were accepted by consensus. 

Discussion items  
Item Summary Recommendation/action Council response 
Item 1  
Discussion 
around the Draft 
Local Strategic 
Planning 
Statement (LSPS) 

Barbara Becker and 
Richard Griffiths outlined 
strategies under 
development related to 
Councils land use 
planning instruments. 

Prepare a series of questions 
that committee members can 
respond to on the topic of 
character and accessibility 
and or inclusion. 
 

Questions will be prepared 
and sent to ACC. The 
responses will be referred 
and considered in the 
Neighbourhood Character 
Analysis and LSPS. 



Next meeting  

Thursday, 7 November 2019, Ashfield Service Centre. Iris Loudon to chair. 

The meeting closed at 7.35pm.  

 

 They led a discussion 
about Neighbourhood 
Character Analysis and 
requested input on what 
‘character’ could mean 
related to local places.  
 
The committee were 
invited to give feedback 
on how inclusivity may 
be expressed in such 
character statements. 
 
This is part of developing 
the Local Strategic 
Planning Statement 
(LSPS) which is going on 
Public exhibition in the 
Spring. 

Request for a staff member 
from Councils Transport team 
to attend the next meeting to 
outline and brief committee 
on Council’s approach to 
strategic transport planning 
and pedestrian needs. 

A staff member will be 
invited to brief the AAC at 
the next meeting. 

Item 2 
Discussion 
around the Draft 
Employment and 
Retail Lands 
Strategy (EaRLS) 
 

Incorporated as part of 
above discussion. 

As above. Noted. 

Item 3 
Discussion 
around the Draft 
Local Approvals 
Policy 

Deferred. To be considered at a future 
meeting. 

Noted. 

Item 4 
New Library 
orientation 
invitation 

Committee were advised 
of intention to host them 
on an orientation tour of 
the new Marrickville 
Library in spring. Further 
details will be 
forthcoming closer to 
announcement of 
opening date. 

AAC members will be invited 
to an orientation tour of the 
new Library. 
 
 

Noted. 


